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Dear City Council Members,  
 
I am writing to express some concerns with regard to Karl Shilling's proposal for rezoning Lot 21 in the 
Waterview Subdivision.  We won't be able to make the public meeting scheduled for this.  My wife and I 
purchased a newly constructed condo unit from John Mazzola back in April of 2023, in preparation for our 
upcoming retirements, as a secondary home.  Our primary residence being near Dodgeville, WI.  We have only 
made a handful of short term stays thus far, but have been rather frustrated with the many shortcuts and 
variations from plans, promises made but not kept, or very delayed in addressing, by both Mr. Schilling and Mr. 
Mazzola.   Their track record in customer satisfaction has been less than stellar, at least in our experiences to 
this point.  So much so, we decided to list our condo for sale, no longer interested in being a part of Waterview. 
 
Prior to retiring, I worked in the Civil Engineering field, as a surveyor and as part of an inspection team for varied 
municipal and DOT projects, so somewhat familiar with stormwater management.  Based on discussions with 
other residents, previously affected by flooded basements, etc. along River Run, comments of the developers 
not fully adhering to the original design are many, with seemingly little or no repercussions.  If history any 
indication, the concerns for further stormwater issues for "downstream" residents, probably not high on Mr. 
Schilling's priority list.   To my understanding, Mr. Schilling has refused to turn over the Waterview HOA to the 
residents, in an effort to maintain sole control I would suspect, for his benefit alone, in further development. 
 
With our condo being on Sunnyside Dr, and not "directly" impacted by this rezoning request, we can only 
provide our opinion based on the bigger picture.  As to following through on projects, attached are a few photos 
from our deck, of a fairly simple stormwater drainage structure, which was simply an unsightly, overgrown hole 
in the ground behind our unit for the past 18-20 months.  A constant reminder of the less than timely operations 
of Property Logic LLC.   Your consideration of previous actions, or lack thereof, very much appreciated in 
reaching a decision on this proposal. 
 
 
 
Regards, 
Kevin & Marcia Kvigne 
3807 Sunnyside Dr. W 
La Crosse 
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